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SANBORNTON BOARD OF SELECTMEN’S 

October 24, 2011
Sanbornton Town Office

The Board of Selectmen convened in special session Monday October 24, 2011, at 8:00 a.m. at The Sanbornton Recreation Department. Selectmen in attendance were Dave Nickerson, Karen Ober and Guy Giunta.  Also present Bob Veloski, Town Administrator, John Thayer DPW Director, Heather Goodwin from the Recreation Commission and Julie Lonergan Recreation Director.
1.0 Review the roadway leading to the Recreation Fields – The Board walked and reviewed the roadway leading into the Recreation Fields.  There was a discussion regarding possibly widening the road.  There was discussion over whether or not the DPW should do the work or whether or not the work should be done by the Augers who are negotiating with the Town for more sand.  The BOS asked John Thayer to check with the Augers.  The BOS noted that the DPW had widened the corner and it was improved.  There was a discussion over the wells for the Recreation Department as they are located on adjoining land and not Town Property.  Guy Giunta made a motion to have John Thayer talk to the land owners and regarding a lot line adjustment with the Town.  The motion was seconded by Karen Ober.  The vote was 2 aye and Dave Nickerson voting nay.  The motion carried.


Guy Giunta made a motion to adjourn the session at 8:40 a.m. and Selectmen Ober seconded the motion.  The motion passed unanimously. 
Respectfully submitted, 

Bob Veloski, Town Administrator 
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